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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO57 Lerer Bros Transmission
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 8/25/2011 10:54 AM
End: Thu 8/25/2011 10:54 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Received VM (@ 8:30 and respond approx 10:40) from Richard Gold about site, he received closure from County years 
ago, why are we harassing him? 
 
Unfortunately we are not aware of closure for the site; if he has documents please forward them.  (He may).  He was 
concerned that he had to do more especially when he sold the property to the Martin Group in 2006.  It was fully disclosed 
to them at that time, involved his attorney.  I let him know that as former owner he gets to remain on the letters, but the 
newer owners have done a large investigation as they are active redeveloping the site and the corner parcel and plan on 
excavating to 11 – 15 ft bgs, removing pretty close to the entirety of the old landfill.  Their investigations found some 
additional contamination related to the old USTs, and more throughout the two parcels, likely related to the landfill, for 
which he is not responsible.  I would view these as FYI documents if I were him.  OK thanks. 


